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(CCC) 54 Tenison road Cambridge  

Thank you for your request of 16 November. Your request has been considered 
under the terms of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 and the Environmental 
Information Regulations 2004. 

Your request was for 

A copy of planning application correspondence and documentation related and 
actual material. regarding directly or indirectly 54 Tenison road Cambridge CB1 
2DW. 

All planning application correspondence and documentation is available on the 
planning portal which can be accessed via our website at 
https://www.cambridge.gov.uk/view-and-comment-on-a-planning-application.  

The planning portal contains records of applications for planning permission to 52 
Tenison Road. We do not have the ability to make searches of the planning 
register for phrases contained in documents so are unable to search for 
information relating ‘indirectly’ to the address, although residents of 52 Tenison 
Road would be on the lists of neighbours notified for planning applications on 
nearby properties. This would be in line with our planning application process 
(https://www.cambridge.gov.uk/the-planning-application-process). Map searches 
of the planning portal would show you which nearby addresses have submitted 
applications. 

Your request also singled out black and white photos that the council took of 56 
Tenison Road following a retrospective planning application. Having looked at the 
relevant planning application I can see that these were scanned and uploaded to 
this planning application. I am unable to verify if the council holds the original file 
that was scanned in as it would only exist on the paper copy of the planning file. 
These files are kept in offsite storage, and whilst most council officers are not 
working in the office we are unable to recall historic planning files from offsite 
storage (see https://www.cambridge.gov.uk/view-and-comment-on-a-planning-
application for confirmation of this). 

 

 Further queries on this matter should be directed to foi@cambridge.gov.uk 
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